PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF THE REPUBLIC OF INDONESIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS
NEW YORK

New York, 12 September 2024

Excellency, DW %0{)

Referring to your letter dated 26 July 2024, regarding Member States” expression of
interest to present VNR at the 2025 High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development
(HLPF), it is with pleasure for me to convey to you the intention of the Government of the
Republic of Indonesia to present a VNR at the High-Level Political Forum (HLPF) 2025.

Indonesia attaches great importance to the implementation of the 2030 Agenda for
Sustainable Development and looks forward to sharing experiences, including successes,

challenges and lessons learned.

I look forward to early acknowledgment of the receipt of this letter and hope that
Indonesia be added to the list of countries to present the VNR in the HLPF 2025.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

Sincerely,

/
.41‘ Arrmanatha C. Nasir
Permanent Representative of the Republic of Indonesia

to United Nations in New York

H.E. Mr. Robert Rae

President of the Economic and Social Council
United Nations

New York
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